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CLARIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
TO: All Commercial Body Art Facilities. 
 
FROM: LDH Office of Public Health 
 Jimmy Guidry, M.D.  Jimmy Guidry, M.D. 
 State Health Officer  
 
RE: CLARIFICATION UPDATE  
 Emergency Order Issued June 2, 2020 
  
DATE: June 4, 2020 
 
The Department provides the following clarification update to the Emergency 
Order/Notice that was issued June 2, 2020, regarding the re-opening of 
Commercial Body Art Facilities.  
 
The requirements under Paragraph B, Item 7, Entitled “Restricted Services”, 
Subparagraph (a), are hereby clarified by LDH and the State Health Officer as follows: 
 

Permanent make-up, and micro-blading services/procedures will be 
allowed on the client’s face provided that the client’s mask can remain in 
place at all times during the service/procedure(s).  No tattoo, permanent 
make-up, or micro-blading service/procedure can be performed on any 
part of the client’s face covered by the client’s mask.   Please note that 
the client’s mask shall cover the client’s mouth and nose at all times.  

 
End of Clarification  

John Bel Edwards 
GOVERNOR 

 

Dr. Courtney N. Phillips 
SECRETARY 
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